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Upcoming NR: Temporary Expedited Patio Program 

Dear Mayor and Counci l, 

An update on the 2021 Temporary Expedited Patio Program was provided through a memo 
on February 11th. The City will be issuing a news release tomorrow to signal that applications 
for spring/summer patio permits on public property will launch March 1. The news release 
reiterates the City's commitment to support businesses safely welcome customers while 
maintaining physical distancing. More information on the 2021 TEPP program will be 
published alongside the news release at vancouver.ca/temporarypatio. 

Additionally, we are preparing for your information a response to recent questions regarding 
establishments that had constructed overhead structures outside the scope of permissible 
installations under this program. 

Thank you, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/ him) 
Acting City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 
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